
, 

Please help the healthcare community at large help keep oregon safer by approve this bill. As 

a parent I am truly concerned about falling vaccine rates in our state and as an ER nurse I 

can say I’ve seen first hand the devastation wrought onto a family when a wholly preventable 

illness infects an unsuspecting member of the family. Please keep Oregon safer and help 

make sure all kids that can be are vaccinated  

Courtney Meadows  

riversaregood@gmail.com  

1954 thomas rd  

Medford, Oregon 97501 
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